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Deanlea Beach'

DBA NEWS FLASH — MAY 2022

The DBA Board of Directors met on Wednesday April 27, 2022. Key information items from the meeting are noted below.

DEANLEA COMMUNITY CLEAN-UP DAY - Saturday May 28", 2022

Please join us Saturday May 28, 2022 at 10:00 am at Henry’s Road and Lakeside Drive to clean up our footpaths and tidy
up our beach for the upcoming summer season. Please bring along your rake and gloves. Bags will be provided.

2022 MEMBERSHIP FEES DUE NOW

It is that time of year when you are being asked to pay your $50.00 DBA membership fee for 2022. This year we would
like to collect all fees on or before the annual general meeting — Saturday June 25" This new approach will greatly reduce
the number of volunteer hours required to process payments. Your four (4) options for payment include:

1. Interac email transfer (e-transfer): Please send payment to treasurer@deanleabeach.ca

Security Question: best beach in the world? Answer: deanlea (all lower-case)

2. PayPal: Go to the Deanlea Beach Association website at: www.deanleabeach.ca and click on “Pay My Dues Online
Here” (add $1.50 for PayPal fees).

3. Drop off cheque: Preferred drop off location is 8 Glen Ave South or you can leave with a member of the DBA Board.
Cheques should be made payable to “Deanlea Beach Association”.

4. Mail cheque: Deanlea Beach Association, P.O. Box 1231, Perkinsfield PO, ON LOL 2JO0.

Your annual payment of $50 provides you with access and rights to private waterfront (noted on Tiny Township
Registered Plans #793, #1481, and #M76); and covers associated fees and management of said private property.

Simply stated: If we do not operate the Deanlea Beach Association to manage and pay fees for the private ownership of
1,000 feet of waterfront from Pine forest Beach to the edge of Parkwood/Pineshore roads, unpaved roadways and
footpaths, we will forfeit private ownership with the possibility of it becoming a public beach with public
access/parking for residents outside of Deanlea Beach.

Thank you for paying your dues before June 25! Any questions please email; treasurer@deanleabeach.ca

FUN DAY - Saturday July 30", 2022

This is a great day to get out and meet your neighbours and enjoy some fun in the sun. However, the event cannot run
itself. Ensuring we have a successful event needs help and that means volunteers. Currently we are looking for volunteers
to help with the following:

Raffle

- Games

Serving

- Set-up and Clean-up

Unfortunately, if we do not have enough volunteers the event may be cancelled. For more information and/or to
volunteer, please contact Denessa Cameron at secretary@deanleabeach.ca to add your name to the list.

A final decision about Fun Day will be made at the next Board meeting — Wednesday June 1%, 2022.

UPDATE - BELL FIBE

The new lines have been installed and BELL has indicated they will be “fired up” (or activated) and “true” BELL Fibe will be
available in the coming months. However, if you call BELL now, you may be told you are not eligible for this new service,
which technically is correct because the lines are not active. Once the lines are activated — then you should be eligible.
NB: This is the latest information received from BELL and may be subject to change.

If you have any questions about the content of this communication, please email: president@deanleabeach.ca .
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